
 
Greetings Residents and Friends,

The Village of Broadview continues to demonstrate sound financial management and a clear
vision for the future. As of the end of FY22, the Village’s net position increased by $4.0 million,
reflecting a 37.2% growth. Additionally, the General Fund balance stood at $5.0 million,
positioning Broadview for sustained fiscal success.

This past Tuesday, Trustee Jarry Shelby, Chairwoman of the Finance Committee, hosted a
finance committee meeting to discuss the Village’s financial health and initiatives. The meeting
highlighted the Village’s strong commitment to fiscal responsibility, with exciting projections
indicating that the current surplus is set to double in the coming years, a testament to careful and
strategic management.

The Village’s Key Priorities:
1. Ensuring Fiscal Responsibility Across Departments: Budgets are carefully monitored to

ensure all spending aligns with the Village’s goals and community priorities.
2. Spending Within Our Means: The Village avoids unnecessary expenses while prioritizing

investments in programs and services that directly benefit residents.
3. Serving with Excellence: Efforts are focused on continually enhancing services to meet the

needs of Broadview residents efficiently and with the highest quality.

Planning for the Future

https://youtu.be/VKxkf8K5g2Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qs1avzhNF7E&t=18s
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=14c4a922-9dd7-4761-90bb-f1fd14b544ac


The Village is also making strides toward long-term growth and development with the creation of
a 20-Year Comprehensive Plan. This initiative will serve as a roadmap for Broadview’s future,
focusing on sustainable progress, community engagement, and shared prosperity. Residents are
encouraged to stay engaged as the draft plan will be available for review in late January or early
February.

A Collaborative Approach
The Finance Committee and the Village Board are committed to ensuring that Broadview
remains fiscally strong while advancing community-driven initiatives. The input and support of
residents play a critical role in shaping this vision, emphasizing that your voices are central to
our success.

Thank you for your continued engagement and collaboration as we work together to build a
stronger, more prosperous Broadview. Stay tuned for updates and opportunities to contribute to
the comprehensive plan, and let’s continue to move forward with clarity, purpose, and unity!

Love and Kindness,

Mayor Katrina Thompson

An Amazing Journey to Ghana: History, Connections,
and Opportunities

My recent trip to Ghana was simply amazing! Traveling alongside Broadview resident Moses
Shelton and 15 others from around Proviso Township, this experience was as educational as it
was transformative.

This journey provided us with a deeper understanding of Ghana’s rich culture and history, while
also offering the opportunity to connect with government officials and explore economic business
opportunities that could benefit Broadview. One of the most impactful moments of the trip was
visiting The Door of No Return at the Cape Coast Castle. Standing in that space, reflecting on
the immense history of our ancestors, was a powerful and emotional experience that
underscored the resilience and strength of our shared heritage.

In addition to honoring the past, the trip was forward-thinking. We engaged in conversations
about potential partnerships in agriculture, textiles, and other industries that could create
pathways for growth and collaboration between Broadview and Ghana. The discussions with
local leaders and business owners highlighted Ghana’s thriving entrepreneurial spirit and the
possibilities for meaningful economic exchanges.

I am excited to share these experiences and explore how we can use them to further strengthen
our community. Stay tuned for details about a post-trip community meeting, where we’ll reflect on
the journey, discuss the lessons learned, and consider actionable steps to bring these
opportunities to life in Broadview.

This trip was a reminder of the importance of connecting with our roots while building a future
filled with possibilities. I look forward to sharing this incredible journey with you all and working
together to make a difference!















Transparency and Information: Building Trust in Our Village

In our village, we believe that clear and open communication is the foundation of trust.
Transparency is not just a value, it’s a commitment to ensuring that every resident has access to
accurate, timely, and trustworthy information about our community and its governance.
Misinformation can easily distort perceptions and influence decisions, which is why it’s more
important than ever to stay informed through credible sources. We encourage all residents to
take an active role in staying engaged by:

Asking Questions: Don’t hesitate to reach out to us with concerns or clarifications. Your
voice matters.
Seeking Clarifications: If something is unclear, we are here to provide the answers you
need.
Participating in Discussions: Join our community conversations to share your ideas, ask



questions, and stay informed.

To ensure transparency, all Village meetings are accessible on our Village YouTube page. This
allows every resident the opportunity to view discussions, decisions, and updates at their
convenience, reinforcing our commitment to accountability.

Our goal is to make sure every resident feels confident in the integrity of our electoral process
and the work being done on their behalf. Together, we can foster a community built on trust,
understanding, and active engagement. Thank you for being part of the conversation as we
continue to move forward with clarity and purpose.
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